Greetings Miles College Scholars:

Together we have pressed on since March 13, 2020 and together,

we will continue to navigate these unprecedented times. Each of

you, in one way or another, has had to adjust to a "new normal"

way of living and we know that you managed numerous challenges.

Please know that we celebrate your resilience and remain

committed to your academic success. As such, | am thrilled to

advise that this promise is being translated into additional financial

assistance for you resulting from funds awarded to the College in

both March and May of this year. Many of you were familiar with the CARES
funding, and now, we are in receipt of funds under the Coronavirus Response and
Relief Supplemental Appropriations Act or the HEERF 2 CRRSAA program and,
also, funds are available under the American Relief Plan or the

HEERF 3 ARP. Simply stated, we can now assist students enrolled online and even
international students. To help us help you, if you were enrolled at the College on
March 1, 2020 (the month the national health emergency was declared), we are
asking you to complete the simplified application.

We can expedite completion of your course schedule for Fall 2021 including
allocating student aid to pay off some, or all of your, balances from Spring 2020,
Summer 2020, Fall 2020, Spring, 2021, Summer 2021. If you qualify and with
your consent, the College can apply some or all of a student aid grant to your
account for the Fall 2021 semester. These funds, however, cannot be used to pay
off any other loans. Students interested in applying for these funds must complete
and submit the on fine application. Please ensure that your contact information is
current. Your application will be reviewed and administered through the Office of
Financial Aid As we begin the 2021-2022 academic year, I just

want to assure you that you will have the necessary resources to support your
continued enrollment.

Please complete and submit the attached linked application at your earliest
convenience.

Bobbie Knight, President
Miles College



